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June 10, 2021

Mr. Roy Beddow

Deputy Director of Development Services
c/o Langley City Hall

20399 Douglas Crescent

Langley, BC

V3A 4B3

Dear Mr. Beddow:

Thank you for including the Downtown Langley Business Association in both the consultation process
for the new Official Community Plan, and for also allowing us to provide feedback as it nears
completion.

The Board of Directors was given an opportunity to review the document, and everyone agrees that
this is a very well thought out document that will serve Langley City and its residents well into the
future.

We were particularly pleased that the intent of the document took into consideration the many
different neighborhoods and what those will look like going forward. It is clear that the vision is to

create a more walkable, livable and sustainable community for both residents and businesses.

Congratulations to everyone involved in planning and creating this document. It will be exciting to see
it start to come to fruition.

Sincerely,
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Carole Ward, Chair
Downtown Langley Business Association
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